Warsaw, 10.04.1976

Swedish Budo Federation Kendosection Johan Appelberg Secretary Sarnavagen 10 161 42 Bromma Sweden

Andrzej Wyszyński Secretary, TKKF Kendo Section 01853 Warsaw Jarzęhskiego l m.4 Poland

Dear Sir,

We presume that all the members of your Kendo Federation are in good health and enjoying the practice of Kendo.

As this time we take pleasure in informing you that we intend to organize the Kendo team match in Warsaw this year.

We will be very happy to see Swedish Kendo friends as participants of our competition. It will be very good chance for us to meet in practice with Swedish Kendo-kas.

We hope that representation of Berlin-West will take part in our "Tournament of Towns".

Would you like to build one of two teams /representations of towns/ which will take part in this match?

If our plan of this match is not convinient to you, informe us kindly and we shall make the changes according to your wishes.

Looking forward hearing from you.

Sincerely yours

Andrze Wyszyński